
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

April 3rd & 4th,2021 
 

 

************************* 

 

The faith communities of St. Joseph and St. Anthony would like to offer a very “Special 
Thank You” to everyone who donated contributions towards the Easter Lilies which adorns 

our Easter Altar.  

 
************************* 

 

In accordance with the Diocesan Holiday Schedule, the church office will be closed Easter 
Monday, April 5th.   Mass intentions and bulletin items should be submitted by noon on 

Wednesday, April 7th. 

 

 
************************* 

 

This concludes our announcements 

 Please refer to today’s bulletin for additional information 
 

 


